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The development of human resources is equated with the change and development of
knowledge, attitude and skill of the human resources through the process of
education. Evidence shows that the level of empowerment of individuals in
organizations is directly related to the amount of training given to individuals in
organizations. Therefore, education is one of the key keys to the success and
progress of the organization. Obviously education needs to be planned. Planning for
human resources training in the organization also requires a needs assessment.
Therefore, in order to increase the productivity of the human resources hired to help
develop the agricultural sector, their professional development needs should be
identified and addressed. The purpose of this study was to evaluate the information
needs of experts of Agricultural Jihad Organization of Guilan about trends and
developments in agricultural sciences. The statistical population of this study
includes all the experts and experts of Guilan Agricultural Jihad Organization. Using
the minimum sample size table of Bartlett et al. And cluster sampling method, 122
individuals were ed as the sample. Data analysis was performed using SPSS software.
The results showed that areas such as Sustainable Development Goals,
Multifunctional Agriculture and Farmers' Organizations were ranked as the top three,
thus Consolidated Agriculture was the lowest. The measured priority scores also
indicate that all thirty-eight inputs with high educational need for agriculture are in
high demand. Results of t-test and analysis of variance showed that gender,
education, courses, age, work experience, and organizational position had no
significant effect on attitude at 0.05 level and only educational discipline had
significant effect on attitude at 0.05 level. She has.
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